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R E L I G I O U S

E D U C A T I O N A L

I N  H I S  N A M E

August 13, 1993

P H I L A N T H R O P I C

Chief Wilma Mankiller 
Tribal Office 
Tahlequah, OK 74464
Dear Chief Mankiller,
My husband and I are planning a trip to the south west in late September. 
As Director of the North American Indian Department of The King's 
Daughters & Sons, we were planning to visit the Varnells and the Cherokee 
Children Mission School at Bunch. When I wrote her, she recommended that 
we see the Museum and the Night Drama at Tahlequah. Could you send me 
further information about what is available to see and learn about?
The King's Daughters give quite a few scholarships to NOrtheasternState 
University and this fall we have 3 girls enrolled there— I had hoped 
to be able to meet them— so it looks like this may be a very special 
part of our trip.
The girls names are:

Rose M. Coon 
Kristin Birkenfeld 
April L. Spencer 

It would be interesting if any of them happened to work for you.
Our dates aren't completely firmed yet but we will have to be at 
Farmington for the Navajoland Tour on October 2. We would probably be 
at Tahlequah either September 27, 28 or 29. I will be anxious to hear 
when the Dramas are presented. Jj°

Looking forward to seeing all the Cherokee things and meeting several 
of you. I have corresponded with Mrs. Varnell for 3 years now and feel 
that she is very special.

Sincerely, IN HIS NAME 
Mrs. Vernon Parish 
1 916 Rosedale drive 
Indianapolis, IN. 46227


